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N O T I C E
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all delegations and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group on the Review of OAS Programs, hereby advises the delegations that the informal meeting of the Working Group scheduled for Wednesday, January 22, 2014, at 2:30 p.m., in Room GSB 704 (1889 F Street, N.W.), has been rescheduled for a date to be determined.
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